
 

 

Date: 2022/02/08 

To: Chair and Members of the Heritage Advisory Committee 

From: Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator 

Subject: Committee Member Vacancy 

 

Due to the resignation of Melissa Stolarz, Citizen Member, a vacancy now exists on the Heritage 

Advisory Committee. As per the Corporate Policy 02-01-01 Citizen Appointments to 

Committees, Boards and Authorities, vacancies can be filled before March 31, of an election 

year.  

 

However, since we are close to that deadline, direction is required from the Committee whether 

they would like the City Clerk to go through the process of filling the vacancy, or to leave the 

position vacant, notwithstanding the Corporate Policy 02-01-01, due to the election year. 

 
 

 

 

Martha Cameron 

Legislative Coordinator 
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